NPGRTF Report to ROS
November 10, 2011
The Nodal Protocol and Guides Resolution Task Force (NPGRTF) met October 18, 2011.
On October 18, the NPGRTF met for its regularly scheduled meeting. During the meeting the following items were discussed:
The group reviewed NOGRR080 and NPRR415 dealing with Inadvertent Interchange (Energy).  They are awaiting OWG and PRS review, respectively.  Latest version of NPRR removed interchange definitions.

CIP-001 NOGRR74 is tabled at TAC.  This issue was discussed at CIPWG recently.

EOP-006 R4 NOGRR76 has been submitted.  Discussed RRO function.  Neither TRE nor ERCOT is registered as the RRO.

Discussed the recent NERC Directive #2011-CAG-001, “Directive Regarding Generator Transmission Leads”.

Discussed proposed changes to OG 3.7.2 (see below):

3.7.2
NERC Requirements for Reporting Vegetation-Related Line Outages

In ERCOT, transmission owners shall report vegetation-related transmission line Outages greater than or equal to 100 kV for each calendar quarter to the Texas Reliability Entity (Texas RE) by the 20th of the month immediately following the end of the quarter.  The Texas RE shall report results to the North American Electric Reliability Corporation (NERC).  Details of the NERC requirements, including reporting exceptions, can be found in the vegetation management program template located on the Texas RE website.

a. Reviewed summary and future actions for Transmission Operator issue (see separate document).

Discussed topic of different Cranking Path definitions in ERCOT and NERC.  ERCOT Black Start plans tend to be focused on the transmission paths (synchronization paths) from the BS unit to the synchronization point.  The new ERCOT definition and the NERC definition are focused on the paths from a generation unit to another generation unit.Action items for the group, assignments were made to develop and bring back for next meeting and review several possibly conflicts.
Next NPGRTF meeting – November 15, 2011 at the ERCOT Met Center room 168.
